
 

 

Dear Reader,  

I am happy to announce the December 2017 issue of the 
ELT Research Journal (Volume 6 Issue 4), which has been 
published with 3 new articles and 1 book review on English 
Language Teaching. I especially would like to thank all the 
researchers who have contributed to the current issue of the 
journal with their invaluable academic works. I would also like 
to thank all editors and reviewers of ELT-RJ for their voluntary 
contribution to the journal by managing the review and 
publication processes.  

 

Hope to see you with new issues of ELT-RJ in 2018… 

 

 

 Prof. Dinçay KÖKSAL  

Editor-in-Chief  
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